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School Drop offs and Pick ups 
Please remember that the whole country is in a 2nd lockdown and that adults need to keep 
a 2 metre distance from each other. The playground is just too busy at 8.45/8.50 and 
2.45/2.50. Please do not entre the playground until 8.50/2.50 at the earliest. 
 

We need the entry and exit to be spaced out which is why we have entry between 8.50 and 
9.05 and pick up between 2.50 and 3.05. You are not late if the door is still open. 
 

Plans for Christmas at School 
Unless the government issues any new guidance these are our plans:- 
 

Christmas Play – The children will perform parts of the Christmas play in their individual 
class bubbles. The sections will be filmed and put together as a whole and made available 
to parents to watch, via a temporary link. We will also be able to sell permanent copies in 
DVD format for £9 each. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – We will be taking part in the charity, “Save the Children” Christmas 
Jumper day on December 11th. We hope that you will support this by sending your child in a 
Christmas Jumper (or maybe adding some tinsel/decorations to a jumper if he/she does not 
have one) and making a donation of £1 if you can afford it. 
 

Christmas Cards – Children are welcome to send these in for their friends and put them into 
the on a Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday from Monday 30th November. Cards will then be 
handed out and sent home on the Friday of each week. 
 

Christmas lunch & Parties – These will be held for individual class bubbles this year. Thanks 
to the Friends of St Paul’s fundraising and your generous support, we hope to be able to 
have some entertainment and a visit from Father Christmas. 
 

Friends of St Paul’s 
Thank you all for your Christmas orders. These have now been taken to the printing 
company. 
 

The Friends have two more fund raising events this term:- 
 

The Christmas Raffle – Tickets will be sent home today in zip bags. If you are able to support 
this, please send the ticket stubs and the payment into the school office and the draw will 
be made on Facebook Live on 10th December. 
 

Sponsored Santa Fun Run – for all children in school on Wednesday 9th December. The 
children all be given a Santa hat and enjoy a fun run in their class bubbles. Sponsor forms 
will be sent home today in zip bags. 
 


